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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
DATE: FEBRUARY 9, 2016 
 
TO: BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
FROM: RUSSELL FORD – CARTOGRAPHER PLANNER 
 
RE: PRIVATE ROAD NAME PETITION RN 2015-0006 (SUNDEW LANE) 
 
 
 
Throughout 2015, the Planning and Building Services Department has sponsored several petitions to 
officially rename private roads in the Little River Area (Road 16, Road 18 & Road 19). 
 
There is a short private driveway that connects between Road 16 on the west and Road 18 on the east.  
The residents that use this driveway have traditionally used “Road 18 West” as their road name; a name 
that does not conform to the Mendocino County Addressing Ordinance.   
 
With the adoption of Road 18 (Minute Order, September 22, 2015), the residents on this private road 
wished to have a road name that would allow them to keep their east/west number range and unique 
identification.  To that end, they have submitted a petition to adopt the name Sundew Lane as the official 
name of the road. 
 
The name and petition meet the requirements for private road naming as defined in the Mendocino 
County Addressing Ordinance, Sec. 18.16.070. 
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